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 Dates to Remember 

May 31 Last Day of School                                                                           

8:30 Mass  -  Gr. 5 Host (Celebration)                                       

Reception for Gr. 5 in DMCS Gym                        

June 21 Scholarship Night Gala  -  see the flier in today’s folder 

Please remember DMCS in your will.  

Attached/Included in Folder                                                           

❖ Hot Lunch Statements                                                                

❖ Scholarship Night Gala                                              

❖ TRIP Statements                                                                       

Dear Parents- 

Tomorrow brings the 2019-2020 school year to an end. I wish all of you a fabulous summer and I will begin counting the days until 

we are back together again in August. Please stay tuned through the summer for our ‘Summer News” coming to your inbox every 

Thursday all summer long. I will keep you updated on all the happenings as the school is cleaned and we work to prepare for the 2019

-2020 school year.  

I wish all our 5th grade students a wonderful beginning to their Middle School years. As we celebrate their last day with us tomorrow, 

I will pray for each of them. These young men and women have become family to us. We care deeply about them and will forever see 

them as one of ours. Thank you for sharing them with us and trusting us to provide their elementary education.  

Our annual gala, Scholarship Night, has been planned for June 21st. Please join us for a wonderful dinner and live auction. We would 

love to have your support as we work to keep Divine Mercy affordable. See the attached flyer for more information. I would love to 

see you there! Bring your friends! 

There are many great things happening at DMCS this summer. Our summer care programs, academic intervention, and camps will 

keep us busy the next few months. Please pay special attention to our summer office hours. If you need us for anything this summer-

you know where to find us. 

Finally, I want to wish you all a peaceful, sun-filled summer. Know that all of the Divine Mercy families are in my prayers. Your 

presence is a blessing in my life. I will miss waving to many of you each day as I put my STOP sign to rest for a few months. Say ‘hi’ 

if you stop by this summer. 

 

God’s blessings to you all. 

Gina Ashley 

“The purpose of my instruction is that all believers would be filled with love that comes 

from a pure heart, a clear conscience, and genuine faith.”    1 Timothy 1:5 

☺ Please ask your child to check the “Lost & Found”  for any 

missing items.  

☺ There’s still time  to register for DMCS summer programs.   

☺ All negative Hot Lunch balances MUST BE PAID  by the 

end of the school year.  Any left over balances will be 

carried over to your account for next year. Lunch is $2.50, 

Breakfast is $1.00, milk is 45¢.  Please plan accordingly in 

figuring your balance for the rest of the year. 

☺ Beginning June 3rd, ALL Scrip orders will be available for 

pick-up at the Parish Office, 4 SW 2nd Ave.  Parish Office 

hours are Monday-Thursday 8:00 AM to 4:30P M and 

Friday 8:00 AM to noon.  If you have any questions please 

contact Peggy Johnson at pjohnson@dmcs.cc or (507) 334-

7706. 

 

ALL STUDENTS are invited to ride/walk along with us 

in the annual Heritage Days Parade June 15th. Meet us at 

Alexander Park near the BA food stand at 5:30 PM.  

Wear our school colors and be ready to have a great 

time! 

http://www.divinemercycatholics.org/dmcs/


2019 

Like us on Facebook! 

HOST A KOREAN STUDENT IN 2019-20120                                                                 
Seung Beom (5th grade, male) -  This intelligent, outgoing boy is committed to doing his best in all things. In his 

free time, he enjoys soccer and swimming. His favorite subjects are Math and Science. He likes doing projects with 

other people. He is a self-motivated student. He wants to become an electrical engineer as he is curious about 

electric cars. He is a well-rounded boy with initiatives in relationships, academics, and extracurricular activities. As 

an exchange student, he wants to make many friends and spend quality time with his host 

family. 

Please contact KoAm Regional Coordinator, Nicole Riebe at 651-468-8691 or by email 

at administrator@koameduall.org. To start your application online, please visit the KoAm 

website at http://www.koameduall.org and click on “Becoming a Host Family”. 

The cold and rainy weather may have put a stop to “Pool Day”, but 

the students and staff had a great time playing Kickball in the gym. 

Students also enjoyed an entertaining 

game of “Religion Bowl”  yesterday. 

mailto:administrator@koameduall.org
http://www.koameduall.org/

